
From: John Henk [mailto:jhenk@midwestone.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2009 9:56 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Special Assessment 
 
I would like to express my opposition to the FDIC 20-basis point special assessment.  
Not only that, but any assessment that is disproportionately punitive against 
Community Banks.  Community Banks did not trigger the current crisis and should 
not be held responsible for those that did.  Alternate methods should be explored to 
rebuild the Deposit Insurance Fund.  I would hope that any method to replenish the 
fund would include risk premiums being levied against large banks.  The need is 
obvious. 
 
We need to encourage common-sense in our financial system and Community Banks 
have led the way in this regard. Now is not the time to punish the very behavior we 
hope is emulated. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
John J. Henk 
Chief Operations Officer 
Midwestone Bank 
102 S. Clinton St 
Iowa City, IA  52240 
(319) 356-5955 
 


